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This is just another tax that will do nothing for the taxpayer. The state needs to 

balance their budget instead of always dipping into the taxpayers pocket. The 

property taxes are already too high and people are losing their homes because they 

can’t afford the property taxes levied on their homes now.  

I am wondering how it is that the people vote measures in and the State of Oregon 

can just change the existing measures to suite their needs.  

Actually, the senior citizens should not be paying for anything to do with education. 

They have no children in the schools and have already paid most of their life on the 

school systems that have been so dumbed down that children can’t read, spell, add 

and subtract. Plus all the other stuff that is being taught in the schools today that has 

nothing to do with education and everything to do with politics.  

I oppose any property tax increases.  


